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North Dakota Crop Protection Product 

Harmonization and Registration Board 

Pesticide Harmonization Grant Program 

The North Dakota Crop Protection Product Harmonization and Registration 

Board administers a grant program through which an agriculture commodity 

group may apply for funds to be used by the group to address issues related 

to the registration of crop protection products. Special emphasis will be 

given to applications that seek funds to address harmonization or pesticide 

labeling and availability of Canadian pesticides that are identical or 

substantially similar to more expensive United States-registered pesticides. 

Procedure for submitting Pesticide Harmonization grant requests 

Applicants may submit proposals at any time. Reviews and grant awards 

will be made at the call of the Board chairman. 

Applicants are required to include the following in their proposals: 

1. A request for a specific funding amount;

2. A specific explanation of the exact purposes for which the grant will

be used;

3. A detailed timetable for the use of the grant funds; and

4. Any additional information the Board determines appropriate for

potential grant recipients.

Submit Pesticide Harmonization Grant Proposals to: 

ND Crop Protection Product Harmonization Board and Registration Board 

C/O Jerry Sauter 

600 E Boulevard Ave, Dept 602  

Bismarck, ND 58505-0020 

Applicants must deliver or mail 12 copies of the complete proposal, and email one 

electronic copy of the entire proposal to jdsauter@nd.gov including all 

attachments. 

For more information, please call 701-328-2231. 
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